
 

 

12th September 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

PE Kit 
 
Firstly, we would like to thank those parents who have ensured that their children have their PE 

kit in school. However, it has come to our attention that not all children have a PE kit and trainers 
in school.  
 

It is very important that children are in the correct kit and footwear for their PE lesson to allow 
them to participate fully and safely. If children turn up for PE without appropriate PE kit and 
trainers, they will not be able to take part in the lesson practically. Instead, they will complete an 

analysis sheet of the lesson. 
 
Exercise and PE are a very important part of life and the curriculum, therefore we aim to have 

every child in school accessing PE. Please see the images below for examples of appropriate PE 
kit: 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Kind regards,  
 

Channi Davis, Luke McDonagh, Kieran Bentley & Paul Salisbury 
PE Team 

 


